
 

WELCOME to the OTTAWA CARLETON 
ELEMENTARY OCCASIONAL 

TEACHERS’ ASSOCIATION (OCEOTA) 
 
*Important* REGISTER to receive President Updates (Union emails) 

with a non-board email address @ www.oceota.com 
STAY INFORMED -> get vital information!  

 
We can be reached 613-221-9135 at the OCEOTA Office  

150-1150 Morrison Dr. (during school hours) 
 

This graphic shows how we fit into the education system: 

 
President: Jamieson Dyer 1st VP: Fadumo Deria 

pres@oceota.com 1stvpres@oceota.com 
 

http://www.oceota.com/


An allegation is a serious matter! When asked to a “meeting to discuss” 
concerns state that you will need to arrange for Union Representation.  

DO NOT DEFEND YOURSELF and DO NOT TALK TO ANYONE!  

CALL ETFO PRS @ 1-888-838-3836 

 
 
Please explore our website www.oceota.com for current events affecting you, 
alongside PD opportunities, advisories/bulletins and the New Members page. 

  
 

 
Register with ETFO Provincial trecords@etfo.ca or update your current 
record https://www.etfo.ca/resources/update-member-information-form  
 
 
*Note* Within a school there are OC ETFO stewards (permanent teachers) 
who are helpful, but don’t always know the differences in our OT Collective 
Agreement - get in touch with the office if you can’t find an answer on the 
website, 613-221-9135  

http://www.oceota.com/
mailto:trecords@etfo.ca
https://www.etfo.ca/resources/update-member-information-form

